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 Keizer Points of Interest Committee (KPIC) 

 Meeting Minutes 
Thursday, September 24, 2020 

Keizer Civic Center 
 

CALL TO ORDER ~ Chair Bob Busch called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm. 
Attendance was taken as follows: 
 

Present: 
Bob Busch, Chair 
Robert Becker 
Kathi Engles 
Lisa Cejka 

Absent: 
Lorene Moore 
Two Positions Vacant 

Councilor/Staff Present: 
Roland Herrera, Councilor 
Debbie Lockhart, Deputy City Recorder 
 

WELCOME TO LISA CEJKA ~ Ms. Cejka was welcomed to the committee. 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES ~ A correction was made. Lisa Cejka moved for approval of 
the August 2020 Minutes as corrected. Kathi Engles seconded. Motion passed as 
follows: Busch, Becker, and Engles in favor with Cejka abstaining, Moore absent and 
two positions vacant. 
 

APPEARANCE OF INTERESTED CITIZENS ~ None 

ELECTION OF VICE CHAIR ~ Robert Becker volunteered to serve as Vice Chair and 
was elected by unanimous consent. 
 
PROJECTS/REPORTS   
Informational Signage at Keizer School: Robert Becker reported that the Board 
approved the signage and suggested that it be put on a free standing sign to be placed in 
front of the museum so that people can see it as they walk in. He will find out the cost and 
report back. 
Oral History: Robert Becker reported that he had tried to do a ‘virtual’ interview with Kyle 
Keizer who resides in The Dalles, but was unsuccessful. He is exploring other options. 
Facebook Page: Discussion took place on how to become an administrator on the page. 
Robert Becker will research this. 
Willamette University: Lisa Cejka volunteered to take on this project. 
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Longitude 123: Kathi Engles suggested that an obelisk be placed at the Little League 
Park with each surface facing the direction of a compass. She asked for input from the 
committee as to what should go on it. 
Willamette River Water Trail Designation for Wallace House Park: Kathi Engles 
received direction on how to find out when the meetings are and will follow up. 
Neighborhood History/Origination of Street Names: No report. 
Map of Little Libraries: Bob Busch reported that there are five registered Little Libraries 
and ten unregistered ones. Lisa Cejka volunteered to get the addresses of the ones in her 
neighborhood. Staff will add them to the Points of Interest Map and have them added to 
the interactive map that is posted on the City website.  
Compilation of Keizer Memorials: No report. 

OTHER BUSINESS 
COUNCIL LIAISON REPORT ~ Roland Herrera reported on his work with the League of 
Oregon Cities conference recordings, announced the upcoming work session on 
inclusivity, and commended Keizer volunteers for their efforts in helping people displaced 
by the fires. 

ADJOURNMENT ~ Meeting adjourned at 6:39 p.m. 
 

Next Meeting:  October 22, 2020 
 

Minutes approved:  10-22-20   
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